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2021 Taekwondo Program Implementation in LA Schools 

 

 

 

  

2019 Taekwondo Program Photos 



 

 Korean Cultural Center, Los Angeles (Director Wijin Park) will be starting the Taekwondo 

Program with the Beyond the Bell Branch of Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) at 

both public and private schools across LA for 10 weeks from August 23 rd to October 29th, 2021. 

(Dates are subject to change depending on school conditions) 

 

Since 2010, the LAUSD Taekwondo Program has promoted the spread of Taekwondo throughout 

LA’s public and private schools and will be teaching around 1,800 students at 13 schools this year. 

The 10-week program allows students to develop their physical strength and train their minds through 

Taekwondo’s basic Poomsae techniques, discipline, and courtesy. KCCLA will launch the Taekwondo 

Program and sponsor guidance teachers and Taekwondo uniforms at each school. 

 

“This year’s Taekwondo Program will be more meaningful in promoting Korean culture through 

the designation of ‘Taekwondo Day’ in California,” Director Wijin Park says. “We plan to continue 

this Taekwondo Program for US students to enjoy experiencing not only Taekwondo but also more 

various Korean cultures in the future.” 

 

The 2021 Taekwondo Program showcases will be hosted during the 10th week from October 27th 

to November 2nd at each school. /END/ 

 


